ESrn RADIO 710

3321 S. La Cienega Blvd., Los Angeles, CA. 90016

Mr. Bill Nittler
Box 824
Mancos, CO. 81328

Dear Bill:

Thanks for your reception report of Station KSPN, 710 kHz
licensed to Los Angeles, California. The date of your report was
1/17/2004, and you listened from 1509 - 1518 PST.

I’ve checked your report against our Station Log, and can confirm
you were listening to KSPN during the times noted.

At the time of your reception, KSPN was operating with a power
of 50 kW into a non-directional antenna system from a
transmitter site in North Hollywood, CA (in the San Fernando
Valley).

I hope this finds you well, and Good DX!

Sincerely,
AANO \ (!
Mike Worrall
Assistant Chief Engineer
KABC/KLOS/KSPN/KDIS



